
This opportunity is open to all Registered Family Child Care providers in 
Camden and Monmouth Counties. Please contact us if you are interested: 

Camden County: Mary Ferro at mary.ferro@camdencounty.com  
Monmouth County: Courtney Noll at cnoll@ccrnj.org 

 
 

Who We Are: 

The Family Child Care Alliance was formed as a collaborative shared services program between 
Child Care Resource and Referral (CCR&R) staff and FCC providers in both Camden and Monmouth 
counties. The Alliance was created as an opportunity for providers to communicate and network 
with their peers, and obtain additional guidance and resources from our CCR&R staff. 

 
 

What your participation means to you and your program: 

In addition to the resources we provide, as an FCC Alliance participant, you 
will have access to the following: 

• Opportunities to meet and interact with your peers through monthly 
group discussions and meetings 

• Access to additional trainings on business practices, quality child care 
practices, health and safety, and more. 

• You will receive our monthly Tuesday Tips Newsletter that will provide up 
to date information on current topics that affect Family Child Care 

 

 

FCC Providers: 
• Must maintain a current FCC Registration 
• Should participate and be involved - share ideas/success/challenges 
• Will use the tools and trainings provided 
• Will share their experience and knowledge 

 

All Participants: 
• Maintain a positive attitude and are respectful of others 
• Recognize each others strengths as individuals and professionals 
• Commit to seeing and attaining our common goals through different 

perspectives 
 

 

Welcome to the 

Family Child Care Alliance 
of Camden and Monmouth 

Counties 
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